
Dear Friends,
I hope your week is off to a good start. I must admit that I am still in shock after the big Seahawk game on Sunday, but I am still 
a believer. Russel Willson is an incredible leader, and I am so impressed with him on many levels. I am already looking forward 
to next season I We had some wonderful chapel services last week if you missed any of them you can click HERE.

Don't forget our Prayer, Praise or Comment text number. We are here for you whether that means a prayer, a celebration, or 
simply to listen. Text us at 206-486-4656.

Scripture Focus of the Week: "God's Law was given so that all people could see how sinful they were. But as people sinned 
more and more, God's wonderful grace became more abundant." - Romans 5:20

I love the verses that NUMA picks each week; they are a great reflection of our spiritual journey and the great grace that our 
loving Jesus gives us every day. Our prayer is to see our campus grow in faith and love God more every day. Please pray with us 
to see that happen!

THIS WEEK IN CHAPEL:
Wednesday, February 4th | Author - Dr. Les Parrot, will be speaking on the topic of relationships.
Friday, February 6th | Wendy Treat, Co-founder and co-pastor of Christian Faith Center.

I am so excited about these guests. I believe they will be a blessing to you!!

PURSUIT CONFERENCE | Save the date now for our annual Pursuit Conference. For those of you who have never been a part,
this is a weeklong event in which we bring in remarkable speakers to encourage you!! Invite a friend and we will see you there!
Monday, February 9th | 8:30PM | Tyler Sollie, Network Youth Director
Tuesday, February 10th | 8:30PM | Krist Wilde, Capital Christian Center
Wednesday, February 11th | 10AM&11:20AM | Krist Wilde, Capital Christian Center
Friday, February 13th | 10AM&11:20AM | Reflection Chapel

LifeGroups:
If you are looking to join a LifeGroup, the Directory is available to you. You can see the LifeGroups on the Eagle website.
Please email life groups@northwestu.edu if you have questions.

Sexual Harassment Week:
In light of the sexual Harassment focus we had at the start of the semester, I came across some research regarding 
pornography. I thought it was very insightful. I attached it in case you would like to read it.

See you in Chapel!

Phil Rasmussen 
Campus Pastor
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